
  Pre-School Newsletter 

      October 7-11 
Theme: Fall 🍁🍂 

 



What are preschoolers exploring this 
week?  

	 Science:	Living	things	surrounding	us.	Students	
will	also	be	learning	about	“I	take	Good	Care	of	
Myself.	Part	2	

Literacy:	Letter	D	d	

-practice	sound	

-print	of	D	d	 	

-songs	for	letter	D	d	 	

-	Our	New	Letter	Sound	song	

	 https://youtu.be/WP1blVh1ZQM	

Social	Studies:	My	Neighborhood	part	2	 	

Students	will	be	learning	about	their	neighborhood	
and	the	different	buildings	around	them.	

Students	will	be	learning	about	their	right	and	
their	left	such	as	hands	and	legs	or	feet.	 	



- Right	hand	🖐 	&	left	hand	🤚 	 	

Students	will	also	be	learning	about	“Signs	that	
keep	us	safe”	such	as	stop	sign	🛑 ,	traffic	light	🚦 ,	
walking	sign.	Also,	Safety	is	first	such	as	things	that	
are	safe	and	dangerous	at	home	and	outside	out	of	
home.	For	example,	“Not	talking	to	strangers.”	 	

	

Math:	Numbers	9	&	10	 	

Shape:	Pentagon	 	 	 	 	 	

Color:	Yellow	 	

We	will	be	learning	about	sorting	different	
shapes,	colors,	numbers	and	objects	from	big	
to	small.	 	

Season:	Fall	🍁🍂 	

Month:	October	 	

Arabic:	Letter	Ha	 	ح

 



Islamic	Studies: The	5	pillars	of	Islam.	

Shahada,	Salah,	Zakah,	Sawm,	and	Hajj.	  

	

Quran:	Surat	Al-Ikhlas	

-Surat	Al-Ikhlas	

https://youtu.be/ERTQTTC-z7g	

 
           Reminders 🔊 

 

• Say	“Cheese”	😃 	 	

Picture	day	is	next	Wednesday,	October	
9th	is	picture	day!	 	

• Take	home	blankets	every	Friday,	
wash	them	and	bring	back	to	
school	every	Monday!	

• Weather	change	alert!	 	

Please	make	sure	your	child	has	a	sweater	 	



in	their	cubby!	 	

• Please	make	sure	your	child	has	
an	extra	shirt	for	painting	with	
their	initials	on	it!	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Snack	voting	results	voting	🗳 	 	

Salam	parents,	I	would	like	to	thank	you	
for	taking	the	time	to	participate	in	the	
snack	voting	activity.	Basically,	all	the	
parents	voted	“yes”	for	snacks.	So	we	will	
be	starting,	this	Monday	inshallah!	I	will	
start	with	the	students	first	name,	in	
alphabetical	order	and	we	will	go	from	
there.	I	will	send	out	a	calendar	for	every	
month	with	the	students	name	on	it	and	
their	parents	will	be	responsible	to	bring	
snacks	for	the	entire	week	for	the	
students.	Parents,	I	would	like	to	thank	
you	for	being	a	part	of	this!	Think	about	it	
as	a	donation,	may	Allah	(swt)	reward	you	



all!	 	

 

I would like to take the time to say “Thank you” 
to all the parents for all your hard work!   

 

Have a wonderful weekend!!!  😊   

 

If you have any questions or concerns! Please 
feel free to email me at 

wasuleim@neiu.edu 

Ms. Walla! 



 


